WBUC

PHONE 444 - P.O. BOX 71

Buckhannon, West Virginia

August 29, 1962

Dear Carl:

This will confirm your reception of WBUC during equipment tests on July 30, 1962. Our thanks for your report.

The transmitter is a new Gates BC-5-P2 with a power output to the antenna of 5,000 watts. It was just installed by myself, and I was conducting tests on the equipment. It went into regular daily service August 4, 1962.

The tower here is a 200 ft. vertical guyed, located in a valley between hills on both sides. The ground is usually always damp from springs and a small stream that flows through the level portion. The tower is located 380 ft from the transmitter and is fed with underground co-ax.

You asked about coverage maps. I do not have the new one prepared, but I shall send you one when they are received from the printer.

Sincerely Lesse & Memman

Jesse D. Newman